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November Pack 
Meeting

Thursday November 
20th from 7-8 PM in 
the Triangle School 

Cafeteria. 
Den 4 will be leading 
the flag ceremonies.

E-Mail the Cubmaster

Pack 289 Homepage

Pack 289 Calendar

Cub Scout Promise

I promise to do my best To 
do my duty to God and my 

country, To help other 
people, and To obey the 

Law of the Pack.

Cub Scout Motto

Do Your Best. 

Tiger Cub Motto

Search, Discover, Share.

Law of the Pack

The Cub Scout follows 
Akela. The Cub Scout 

Quick Bits...

AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE CUBMASTER, 
GEORGE GRAHAM
We desperately need a minimum of two volunteers for the Blue and Gold 
dinner that is held in place of our February Pack meeting. This dinner is a 
celebration of sorts for the Pack and is a fun time. We have people within the 
Pack who have done it before and can guide you through the process. These 
people can volunteer again but they have taken on other volunteer 
responsibilities and we don't want to burn out the select few who constantly 
volunteer. PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE! We need help!

 NEW JERSEY NETS TICKETS!
Our Committee Chairperson, Chris Rath, has gotten us an opportunity to get 
tickets to the NJ Nets' "Scout Day" event. The game is scheduled for 
November 22 at 1:00pm at the Continental Arena. Ticket prices are:
$25.00 for second level, rows 1-15
$19.00 for second level, rows 16-24
If you're interested in participating, please email Chris at car@research.att.
com 

SETON HALL PIRATES BASKETBALL
Where: Seton Hall
Who: All Scouts and their families
When: December 6, Noon
Cost: $16
Deadline: November Pack Meeting (November 20th)
Highlights: This year Seton Hall celebrates the 100th Anniversary of Pirates 
Basketball and they want our Pack to be a part of it. This year's Scout Day is 
being held on December 6, 2003 when the Seton Hall Pirates will take on the 
East Carolina Pirates, in a battle for the seven seas. The game begins at 
12:00 P.M. and lower level tickets are only $16. All group attendees will 
receive a free Seton Hall 100th Anniversary hat and all scouts will 
receive a free Seton Hall Scout Day collectible pin. One member of our 
Pack may be chosen to present our Pack's flag on the court during the 
National Anthem - our Pack number and town will be displayed on the arena's 
video board as well as being announced on the public address system.
All friends and family are welcome to attend. Scouts should attend in uniform.
Rudy Kircher rudy267@patmedia.net will be organizing the event so let him 
know if you are interested in attending by sending him an email.
More information can be found at http://www.shupirates.com/. 
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helps the pack go. The 
pack helps the Cub Scout 

grow. The Cub Scout 
gives goodwill.

JOCKEY HOLLOW HISTORIC TRAIL HIKE
Where: Jockey Hollow Park, Morristown, NJ
Who: All Scouts and their families
When: Any time this year!
Cost: FREE
Highlights: Participants must go as a group so the trip Coordinator, Karolyn 
Holodinski, must select a date. Different length trails are available. A patch 
can be purchased by the Pack for this event. 

HILLSBOROUGH RESCUE SQUAD
We're planning on having the Hillsborough Rescue Squad join us at the 
November Pack meeting. If anyone has any contacts with organizations, 
interesting people, etc., who would like to come to another Pack meeting, 
please email George Graham at grahamgeorgenj@lycos.com

PUBLISH A STORY!
Hey Bear and Webelo scouts, (and their leaders)! You can complete an 
achievement or an elective by publishing something in this Pack newsletter. 
Send your stories to Bob Ferretti.

To submit to the Triangle School Pack 289 Newsletter, email 
robert_ferretti@hotmail.com. Newsletter submissions must be received by the 

1st day of the month to be included in the newsletter. 
If you require a text-based version of the newsletter, contact me and I will 

create an email list for a text only newsletter.
Please let me know what you think of the newsletter. I look forward to your 

comments and hope to continue to improve each issue!
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